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This bill infringes in our rights as land owners and should never come to pass. I vote 

no on this bill and can't believe that this state would even fathom coming up with 

something like this to make the citizens of this state pay more and more money to the 

government and to give willingly our personal water supply wells that are owned by 

us the owners of the land to the cities so that we can install regulators and meters on 

our own wells. This is outrageous and everyone should be mad as hell. 


